for transmission through H&S networks
 

Dear All
 

Firstly thank you for the rapid and numerous responses to my request.
 

It appears that almost all are undertaking some sort of training, that training and who receives is based upon risk involved in the activities. The training is delivered in house and by external trainers. Many use HSE's guidance and tool box talk publication.
 

Councils don't appear to be going over the top on this.
 

thanks again
 

best wishes
 

Steve
 

Steven Sumner OBE

National Health and Safety Policy Adviser
Local Government Employers

 

Phone: 01254 761075

Email: steven.sumner@local.gov.uk 
(please note new e mail address)
Mobile/blackberry: 07887 503865

Local Government House, Smith Square, London, SW1P 3HZ
 

www.local.gov.uk/employers
 
